RECEIVED

November 14, 2013

NOV 1 3 2014

ONTARIO ENERGY TOFALL L

Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319, 27<sup>th</sup> floor 2300 Yonge St Toronto, On M4P 1E4

Dear Sir/Madam:

## **RE: ONTARIO POWER GENERATION APPLICATION EB-2013-0321**

I am 72 years of age. In the early 1980's, Ontario Hydro was promoting "Live Better Electrically." I had a new forced air electric furnace installed and did away with my oil furnace.
"Guess What!" The first two years electricity was cheaper, but from then on electricity was one of the

"Guess What!" The first two years electricity was cheaper, but from then on electricity was one of the most expensive ways to heat your home.

My wife and I cannot afford to put the furnace on and have purchased a wood pellet stove, so here we are in our 70's loading bags of pellets into our stove. We can't afford to pay anymore for electricity as we are paying far too much now. We shouldn't have to decide whether to put food on the table or heat our home.

The present Ontario Government is scandalous. Ontario industry is suffering tremendously with the cost of hydro.

The new motto should be - "Live Better with Lower Hydro Rates" I say.

Sincerely, Wm. J. Hutton

4.1